Dear Sir/Madam

As a resident of Enfield for the past 25 years | have enjoyed the very open spaces that are
now under threat in the Green Belt Grab that is being considered by the Council.

The Green Belt is an asset for Enfield and London. We, as Enfield residents, and the
Council, as the residents voice, should cherish and protect it for all and for future
generations and this is also the view of the London Mayor.

The value in mental health, air quality, wildlife and the environment must not be
underestimated.
All efforts should be made to develop residential properties on brown sites.

I strongly oppose any plans to develop on Green Belt land.

Kind Regards



